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From the Vice-Commodre

Mary and I have moved to our new lake house and are 
really enjoying living on the water. Our new address is 7700 
Lon Morris Court  Fort Worth, Texas 76135. We would 
like to have our LWSC members come by and see us. Stand 
by for info concerning a party for all our friends. We have 
a swim platform with cleats attached to our boat house. 
You may come by car or boat. We are the third house from 
Glenn Brandon’s house. 

Thanks again to the two dozen folks that came out for the 
last work party. Thanks to you our club is running well and 
looking good. Soon, stickers in the lawn will be a thing of 
the past!

Keep in touch with your club on our new website. It is the 
way to do everything from paying your bill to registering 
for events.   We did not have a quorum for the June 6 board 
meeting. It was rescheduled to Sunday, June 10 at 1:00. 

The members are friendly, the water is warm, and the time 
is right to come out and enjoy our beautiful lake.

                                   See you at your Club,     Gordon

Commodore’s Corner

We have worked hard as a Board this year with better com-
munication, a full Race Schedule and some cruising events 
coming up. We are only missing one thing, YOU.

Come out and enjoy your Club, there has been many week-
end evening’s  with only 3 or 4 people at the club.

A big thank you to all that came out and help with the work 
party. David Tyler supplied the trencher and dug all of the 
trenches, Mike Pilgrim and Dustin Phillips constructed 
our manifold, Gary Noyes headed up the pipe laying. Ted 
Hubble, Andy Bahr, Aaron Brandt, Howard Webb, Kevin 
Culver, Kevin Williams, Bill Tyler, Gordon Kayser, Craig 
Morgan, Brian Berry  and all the rest that showed up. All 
these folks spent a lot of time hauling pipe, digging out 
trenches, running new water lines on the docks and filling 
in trenches. Thank you all for your help.

July Fourth was a fun time at the club and thanks to Cindy, 
Mary and the Berry’s for the great food.

Come out and enjoy your club.

 					     Bill _) _) _)

Trenchmaster Dave makes the dirt fly. Dustin and Mike exhibit manifold skills.



Race Corner

Hello everyone,
 
We had a beautiful day of Sailing on Sunday, we had 2 races 
and 5 competitors, blowing 5-8 during Race 1 and 10-12 
for race 2. Come out and play for fun or to indulge your 
competitive spirit.
 
Please check the website for upcoming events, whether it 
be racing, Moonlight cruises or other club activities.
 
There have been a few minor changes to the Website (ex. 
Reminders have been setup for all events in July as a test) 
Let us know what you think!

We will be trying out POLLS as well. Try out our first one. 
https://lakeworthsailingclub.wildapricot.org/Sys/Poll/1679 

                                                             Thanks, 
                                                                       Aaron

Webpage links
Just a reminder for those who have Race Duty coming up
https://lakeworthsailingclub.wildapricot.org/Race-Commit-
tee-Schedule/
 
A reminder for those who have Cleanup Duty coming up
https://lakeworthsailingclub.wildapricot.org/Club-Clean-
up-schedule
 
If you have issues logging into the new website
https://lakeworthsailingclub.wildapricot.org
please contact Aaron Brandt 360-201-7674 or at 
agedsterling@gmail.com
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Ted Hubble searches for a breeze in his Snipe.

Freshly repainted sign in new location on south facing wall tells 
boaters on the lake who we are.

Race Results

Canada Cup Results

Commodore’s Cup
Commodore’s has been rescheduled due to lack of 
participation, for the 14th of July, 2018.
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LWSC Treasury 

After completing an inventory of trailers on LWSC prop-
erty, we have discovered several unidentified board boats. 
Please let me know if you have a board boat or trailer that 
is not included on your monthly invoice.

Also, please check your SPAM filter and make sure that 
lwsc76135@gmail.com is not being blocked. This is the 
email address associated with the emailed invoices and 
statements.

As always, feel free to contact me with questions or con-
cerns. 
	
Best,

             Dustin Phillips, Treasurer
                               lwsc76135@gmail.com    (806) 340-9253

ACCOUNTS
As of July 10, 2018

Checking Account: $7,971
Savings Account: $20,001

Forth of July at the Lake Worth Sailing Club:  hot weather, good friends, plenty of good food and cold beverages.  A couple of catamaran 
sailors even went for a brief unplanned swim.



2018 Board of Governors 
and club officials

Commodore, Bill Heirendt, 817-718-8880
Vice-Commodore, Gordan Kayser, 817-586-8610
Rear-Commodore, Gary Noyes, 682-234-8308
Treasurer, Dustin Phillips, 806-340-9253
Secretary, Andy Katz, 817-296-0784
Race Committee Chair, Aaron Brandt, 360-201-7674
Vice-Race Committee Chair, Glenn Brandon, 817-905-7799 

Social Committee Chair, Mary Kayser, Cindy McMillan
Catalina 22 Fleet Captain, Kevin Williams
Catalina 25 Fleet Captain, Ted Hubble 
Board Boat Fleet Captain, Julia Wayland
Auxiliary Boat Fleet Captain, Open
Newsletter Editor, Hal Normand

Contribute to THE TILLER

Sincere thanks to the officers and members who made this 
issue of the TILLER possible by writing the articles and tak-
ing the photos.  

Please send appropriate submissions via e-mail to editor Hal 
Normand at:    shadetreestudio@sbcglobal.net     Attach text 
files, photos, classified ad copy, whatever for inclusion in the 
next edition.  Deadline is the day after board meeting.

Boats for Sale
C-22 with trailer.     $1,000. 
C-22 with trailer.     $3,500
C-25 Fixed Keel with roller furler and 9.8 Electric Start      
$4,500
C-22 with trailer.    $4,000
Hunter 26.     $4,500
C-22. New Motor      $4,000
C-22 and motor     $2500
C-22 with trailer.     $1250
Coronado with trailer.     $1,000
Bill Heirendt has the list of owners and details for most of 
these boats.
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Jeff Owen’s family watches as he single-handedly raises the mast on his Catalina 22.  Jeff refused any assistance because he wanted to try out 
his 12 volt power winch and A-frame.  The winch features a hand-held remote and not only did he get the job done, he made it look easy! 

Mark Twain once said, “Age is an issue of mind over matter. 
If you don’t mind, it doesn’t matter.”


